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GNU/Linux is an immensely popular operating system that is both extremely stable and reliable. But
it can also induce minor headaches at the most inopportune times, if you're not fully up to speed
with its capabilities. A unique approach to running and administering Linux systems, Linux
Annoyances for Geeks addresses the many poorly documented and under-appreciated topics that
make the difference between a system you struggle with and a system you really enjoy. This book is
for power users and system administrators who want to clear away barriers to using Linux for
themselves and for less-trained users in their organizations. This book meticulously tells you how to
get a stubborn wireless card to work under Linux, and reveals little-known sources for wireless
driversand information. It tells you how to add extra security to your systems, such as boot
passwords, and how to use tools such as rescue disks to overcome overly zealous security
measures in a pinch. In everyarea of desktop and server use, the book is chock full of advice based
on hard-earned experience. Author Michael Jang has spent many hours trying out software in a
wide range of environments and carefully documenting solutions for the most popular Linux
distributions. (The book focuses on Red Hat/Fedora, SUSE, and Debian.) Many of the topics
presented here are previously undocumented or are discussed only in obscure email archives. One
of the valuable features of this book for system administrators and Linux proponents in general is
the organization of step-by-step procedures that they can customize for naive end-users at their
sites. Jang has taken into account not only the needs of a sophisticated readership, but the needs
of other people those readers may serve. Sometimes, a small thing for a user (such as being able to
play a CD) or for an administrator (such as updating an organizations' systems from a central
server) can make or break the adoption of Linux. This book helps you overcome the most common
annoyances in deploying Linux, and trains you in the techniques that will help you overcome other
problems you find along the way. In keeping with the spirit of the Annoyances series, the book
adopts a sympathetic tone that will quickly win you over. Rather than blaming you for possessing
limited Linux savvy, Linux Annoyances for Geeks takes you along for a fun-filled ride as you master
the system together.
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Let's face it... as much as we'd like Linux to be an oft-chosen alternative to Microsoft Windows
outside of IT environments, the fact remains that you still need to be a geek to get everything to
work "just right". Michael Jang has written a very nice book to help both you and the users you
support overcome the Linux annoyances with his book Linux Annoyances For
Geeks.Contents:Configuring a Desktop Environment; Configuring User Workstations; Optimizing
Internet Applications; Setting Up Local Applications; Installation Annoyances; Basic Start
Configuration; Kernel Itches and Other Configuration Annoyances; System Maintenance; Servicing
Servers; User Management; Administration Tips; IndexIn some ways, this feels a bit like one of
O'Reilly's Recipe books. Each chapter has a series of "problems" (in this case, annoyances) that
are dissected and resolved based on the author's knowledge and advice. The writing is very
person-to-person, with problems like "My CD/DVD Is Locked", My Hard Drive Is Too Slow", and "I
Can't Boot Because of a Kernel Panic". You get the feeling that the author is talking *to* you, not
*at* you. As a result, some problems that could be very intimidating (like kernel panics) are treated
in a calm and rational manner. The information is also not restricted to a single distribution. He
covers solutions in the major distros, like Debian, SUSE, Fedora, and Red Hat Enterprise Linux.
And the solutions for desktop issues in most cases cover both KDE and Gnome. You should be
able to find *something* in here that relates to your particular setup...Like many books that try to
cover a range of issues or scenarios, your impression of the book is going to be dictated by whether
he covered the annoyance(s) that bother you the most.
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